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WILL YOU BE HEARD.
THIS NEW YEAR’S EVE?-

Is your business prepared for the upcomlrllg\ AN
changes to the wireless microphone frequencies
effective January 1st 2015?

(TR

It will be illegal to use wireless microphones in the
spectrum located in the 694-820mhz range from
this date.

Why not let us help you through this process.

Take advantage of the trade-in deal whilst still
available.

We can assess your current system to see if it’s
compatible, or provide you with a solution that
works for you and your business.

Trade in any wireless microphone system & receive 30% off the

purchase price of a new Mipro ACT311 or ACT717a System.
Accessories excluded

WIRELESS MICROPHONE

Contact John 0427 856 225
or email John.Daunt@au.harveynorman.com

Harvey Norman FOR AV SERVICE

COMMERCIAL DIVISION 1300 138 599
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